The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, NW B Washington, DC 20036 & Telephone: (202) 387-5200

Date: July 20, 2004

From: Michael Pearson
Director of Programs and Services

To:  Wendy Weber
MAA Towa Section

Re:  Grant to support pilot programs for graduate students at section meeting

Enclosed please find a check for $400 to support your section’s proposal to the
Committee on Graduate Students to support pilot projects during calendar year 2004.

Please recall that, within a month of the Section's meeting, the Section is required to file a
short report describing:

o the level of participation in the program by graduate students;

e short-term evaluation of their results;

« recommendations based on their experiences; and

« how funds were spent, as well as ideas/plans for future efforts to include graduate
students.

We appreciate your efforts in support of this program and look forward to working with
you as we reach oul to graduate students, our members of the future.
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